



Important Scottish Water Information {Hand Delivered}

PO Box 8855 Edinburgh EH10 6XH

Customer Helpline T: 0800 0778778 W: www.scottishwater.co.uk

Ref: Capital / 403109 / GLL

5 June 2015

## **Drymen Road Environmental Improvements**

Dear Customer,

Further to our communication in March with regards to the road closure and work on Drymen Road. I write to advise you that phase two of the project is about to start.

The work that is being carried out is a replacement Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) on Drymen Road with a new chamber and screen. This work is due to start week commencing 29<sup>th</sup> June 2015 and will last for approximately 6 weeks.

Drymen Road will be closed between Garconnell Drive to Thorn Drive for the duration of the work. Access to Bearsden Cross shops will not be affected.

The traffic management will remain the same as it was in April. Local diversions will be in place for the duration of the work.

The diversion of the water main was not completed in April. We will be carrying this work out in July. A number of properties will have their water shut off. These properties will be given 48 hours advance notification.

If you would like more information, please come along to an information event on the following:

Date: Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> June 2015 Time: 4pm to 7pm Venue: Bearsden Burgh Hall, 69 Drymen Road, Bearsden G61 3QT

We would like to thank you for your understanding and cooperation while we complete these essential works. If you have any questions about Scottish Water or the project, please call our Customer Helpline on 0800 0778778 quoting reference "Capital/403109/GLL".

'If you would like to receive SMS updates relating to work in your area, please text the word 'Update' and your postcode to 82228.\* (For example, text 'Update EH10 6XH' to 82228).

\*To stop receiving updates, please text the word SWSTOP to 82228. Note that each SMS message sent to Scottish Water for this service will normally cost 10-12p, depending on your network. There is no cost to receive updates however you may be charged by your network provider for receiving messages whilst outside of the UK.'

Yours sincerely Christina Rowe

Christina Rowe Communications Advisor